
Board Recommendation Report: 2018-19 

SHAC would like to thank the Board for their approval and express our 
continued support for these developing programs: 

 

* Implementation of a C-SHAC pilot program, previously approved by the board.   
SHAC is hopeful for a secondary Campus - SHAC to be formed next fall. 

* SHAC appreciates the continued growth of District Campuses who have 
implemented Recess Before Lunch.   SHAC supports the continued expansion of 
students playing before eating lunch with the hope it becomes standard practice 
in all ECISD elementary schools. 

* SHAC has Hearty appreciation for the Award-Winning Human Growth and 
Development program facilitated by our partners at the Life Center and Texas 
Tech Medical School. 

 

SHAC is asking for the following recommendations to be considered 
for the 2019-20 school year: 

* Adapt our human growth and development curriculum to be implemented for 
our high school SPED Students, with an in-person parent preview of the 
curriculum to be offered. 

* Offer a one-hour Trauma-Informed Care Training for all staff, including 
custodial and food-service staff, through our guidance counselors. 

* Develop a pilot program at one elementary school and one middle school for 
Mindfulness Classroom implementation.  

In addition: 

SHAC lifts up to the school board the improvements in school safety we have seen 
this year, including funds spent on 25 New Police Radios, 4 additional AED 
Defibrillators, Tourniquets, CELOX Gauze and Stop the Bleed Kits. 


